
                                                              Eastern Elementary                                                                  

A note from Mr. Miller 

Wednesday, May 17th, 2017 

Dear Parent(s) and or Guardian(s), 
6TH GRADE PROMOTION 

Thursday, May 25th  @ 9:30 a.m.     Lexington High School     A Short Reception will Follow at Eastern 

 

Dress Code 

Girls:   You may wear open-toed dress shoes.  Please be cognizant of dress length, as you will be walking up on the stage.  Dresses should be at least 

fingertip length.  No strapless dresses will be permitted, although you may wear sleeveless dresses or tops.  You may want to wear a short sweater 

since the auditorium can be cold at times.   

 

Boys:  Dress pants and collared shirts are prefered.  Suits and ties are certainly appropriate, but not necessarily required. 

 

 Please be sure to bring a change of clothes for bowling. 

 Please be sure to bring a change of shoes and socks for bowling. 

 All T-Shirts will be given during Homeroom on May 25th. 

 

 

Promotion Video 

The Promotion Video will be available at NO COST to you.  However, in order to obtain the video, you will  need to send a “jumpdrive” to school with your 

son/daughter.  You may send in the jumpdrive’s on Wednesday, May 24th or Thursday, May 25th.  Please be sure the jumpdrive is at least 2G or has 2G available 

for storage.  We will place the video on the jumpdrive that day and it is yours to keep and view.  If you miss the deadline, please feel free to stop by anytime in 

June and I will personally put the video on your jumpdrive for you. 

 

Promotion is such a wonderful celebration of our students and we proud of our 2016-2017 6th Grade Students.  We hope that you can join us to 

celebrate and recognize each of them on Thursday, May 25th.  

                              Mr. Buddy E. Miller Jr. 


